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Making The Move In-House? Avoid These Rookie Mistakes 
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The article, “Making The Move In-House? Avoid These Rookie Mistakes,” featured in Law360,

highlighted pitfalls to avoid when transitioning from a private law firm or a government agency to

working within the legal department of a company.

Rob Neale weighed in on the difficulty of adapting to business cultures.

He said adapting to business culture can be difficult for some, but knowing what they’re getting into

when taking an in-house job can help.

“If people think they’re going to go in-house and have an easier lifestyle or work less, then they’re

sadly mistaken,” Rob said.

To read the full article, please visit Law360.
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